Report of Chair

NARA has continued to flourish and has now established some annual events.
Along with SPAJRA and Connect we have successfully won a grant for the refurbishing of Utility boxes in the Bath Road.
We attended meeting and were consulted on the new transport Plan for Cheltenham
The Triangle has flourished and continues to draw compliments from passers-by.
We held our first Carol Service which was highly successful
We held our first Advent Window event which also proved popular.
We successfully won a “Growing Our Communities” grant from GCC.
We have had a record income (and expenditure) enabling us to purchase:
A Gazebo for Carol Services and Outdoor Events
A Notice Board at last to post messages.
A New Planter to complement the raised beds and provide a home for the Christmas tree.
A battery Grass Cutter and Strimmer

We are in a very healthy position and we now have the money to fund new ventures next year.

Derek Scarborough



